
Warning 

Warning regarding fraudulent 
activities by persons misusing the 
name of Banque de Luxembourg 
(published on 22 July 2022, updated on 28 and 29 July 2022 and on 22 
August 2022) 

The CSSF warns the public of unknown persons misusing the name, logo and address 
of Banque de Luxembourg by contacting without solicitation consumers in order to 
offer them investment products. In doing so, they send emails with the address 
formats: Firstname.Surname@blifrance.com, firstname.surname@bligroupe.com, 
firstname.surname@bldgroupe.com, service.clients@bldlux.net and 
service.clients@bdllux.com. 

The CSSF would like to specify that Banque de Luxembourg S.A., duly authorised in 
Luxembourg as credit institution, is not related in any way to the facts referred to in 
this warning. 


